
 
 

 
  
  

 
 

 
  

  
 

 

  
 

 
 

 
    

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

MAYOR’S OFFICE FOR POLICING AND CRIME (MOPAC) 
PUBLIC NOTICE – CONCLUSION OF AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS FOR YEAR ENDED 
31 MARCH 2021 
Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014, sections 25 and 26 
Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015, Regulation 16 

Notice is hereby given that the audit of accounts for the Mayor’s Office for Policing 
and Crime for the year ended 31 March 2021 has been concluded. 

The Statement of Accounts for 2020/21 is available for inspection Monday to Friday 
between the hours of 9am and 5pm at Kilburn Police Station, 38 Salusbury Road, 
Kilburn, London by a local government elector within the area of the Mayor’s Office 
for Policing and Crime. Please contact the following e-mail address to make an 
appointment: (FINMailbox-.HQFinancialAccountingClientCorrespondence@met.police.uk). 
Any local government elector may make copies of the document. 

The Statement of Accounts can also be viewed on the MOPAC website: 

2020-21_mopac_audited_accounts_final_dated.pdf (london.gov.uk) 

Lisa Kitto 
Interim Chief Finance Officer and Director of Corporate Services 
Mayor’s Office for Policing & Crime 
Ground Floor 
169 Union Street 
London SE1 0LL 
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